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July 24th, 2023. Dear sponsor Coby, I greet 
you in the name of the Lord Jesus Christ. I 
hope you are in good health as well as all 
your family. I thank you for the 96.95 PEN 
monetary gift, I bought a pair of shorts, 
dress and toiletries. I would like to tell you 
that I was preparing myself in an academy 
to apply this September and I was learning 
many very important things and I got to 
know very good friends who thought the 
same way as me. The classes were very 
interesting since there are some topics that I 
have never dealt with and in order not to 
forget I review the topics done at the 
academy in the evenings so that I do not 
forget them since it will help me to give a 
good exam. This July I celebrate my 
birthday with all my family and especially 
with my father since he has the same 
birthday as me. We had a lunch in the 
countryside where all my family and friends 
were present and it was a very wonderful 
moment for me since my siblings who live 
far away traveled to Huanuco to spend a 
very special moment. We played many 
sports and also went swimming in the river. 
For me it was a very happy moment. Do you 
have a favorite sport? What is it? It was a 
pleasure to tell you a little more about me. 
Goodbye. Sending you a big hug. Take 
care. By Leolinda. wh-05
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